Merimbula Public ool

Term 2 Fundraising and Celebration Disco

May 25, 2018.
Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,

Stage 3 students, with support from staff and the School Representative Council (SRC) Leaders, will be holding a K-2 Disco
on Tuesday, July 3 and a Years’ 3-6 Disco on Thursday July 5. These Discos will be held at recess, from 1.35pm after
students have eaten. They may then continue into the afternoon session. Please note, no food or refreshments will be
provided at the Disco.

The theme for the Kindergarten to Year 2 disco will be “Mufti (Free Choice)”. The theme for the Year 3 to Year 6 disco
will be “Movie Characters”. Entry to the Disco will be $2, with all funds raised going towards reducing the Stage 2
Snow/Skiing Excursion cost.

Students are able to wear their “Mufti” dress ups to school all day (* No crop tops, high heels, thongs or singlet tops).

All students are invited to attend the fundraising discos. With the discos being held at lunchtime, no permission notes are
needed. Students are to simply bring in their money on the day so that they can hand in their $2 upon entry to the hall.

Students who require asthma puffers should carry them at all times.

Yours Sincerely
Michelle Hulme - Principal
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